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April a, 1996 

Mr. Steven Mangigian 
Chairman, Parish Council 

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian. Primate 

Ann Arbor Armenian Community 
4578 Gregory Road 
Dexter, MI 48130 

Dear Mr. Mangigian: 

The 94th annual Diocesan Assembly will convene in Wynnewood, 
Pennsylvania from May 2 through 4, 1996, hosted by the local 
parish of St. Sahag and St. Mesrob Armenian Church. 

As a mission parish of our Diocese, we feel that it is important 
for you to send a representative from your parish to the Assembly 
in order to hear first-hand what the Diocesan leadership, 
administration and various departments are providing for our 
local parishes, and learn of the various programs and activities 
the Armenian Church has to offer to her faithful. 

This gathering will also provide an opportunity for your 
representative to meet with other Armenian Christians throughout 
our Diocese and to become better acquainted with parish life by 
listening to the experiences of others. 

We would be pleased to see your representative at the 94th 
Diocesan Assembly in Wynnewood, PA. 

May God bless you in all your endeavors. 

With prayers, 

A~~ . \<.-~~~----~ .......... 
Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 
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